Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Andrew Dorn [AndrewD@gtienv.com]

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 11:38 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow

Subject: Sullins - 187 N. L Street, Livermore, CA - Dual Phase Extraction start-up

Hello Mr. Wickham,

| am contacting you in order to inform you that the Dual Phase Extraction system at the Sullins site at 187 N. L Street in
Livermore CA has been started and was operated for a two-day period. The system was started on November 15, 2011
around 0800 and operated until November 16, 2011 at about 1440. The system ran for approximately 31 hours.
Scheduling the air and gw discharge permit inspections will be the next step.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Andrew Dozn

Geological Technics Inc.
1172 Kansas Ave
Modesto, CA 95351
andrewd@gtienv.com
(209)522-4119

gti@gtienv.com




